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dian economy conittiued to~ grow. Thei rate of increase
in prices began tc> slow down and ini real ternis the
gross national product increased at a seasonaUly ad-
justed~ rate of 1.7 per cent over the level ini the
fourth quarter of 1969.

As I indlcated earlier in ry statement today,
however, any appreciation of the Canadian dollar for
an extended perlod of tirne would tend to impose a
further nieasure o~f restralut on the economy, whkch
would not be appropriate.

CREDIT CONTROLS LIFTED

Because of this significant change in economic
circumstanoes, the Govemment lias decided that it is
no longer necesssry or desirable to add te the ex-
isfing restraint by proceedlng with the measures
proposed in the last budget to control consumer

patient a number of identical radiations. These in-
volve detailed mathematical calculation after the
tumour lias been diagnosed and deflned, followed by
very careful setting-up of the Theratron to produce
precisely the right effect. The main advantage of the
automatic syptem is that once the initial treatment
bas been set up on the Theratron, the information
cati be recQrded on punch-cards and treatuient cati
be repeated exactly on subsequent occasions.
Manual. setting-up usually takes longer than the
actual radiation treatment does; automation saves
time and is more accurate.

There are m~ore than 850 AECL Eldorados anid
'fleratrons in use around the world. ln fact, almost
ail the cobalt-60 cancer therapy units Commnercial
PrQ*Iucts has ever built are still treating patients
every day. The Theratron 80 automatics will, in mc>5l
cases,> joiti other AECL equipment in expanding
clinics. In Sherbrooke, the new unit will coieplentt
the Eldorado 8, which is already istalled in the
Jiospital.
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